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April 9,1997

MEMORANDUM TO: Robert C. Pierson, Chief
Special. Projects Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

,

and Safeguards

FROM: Yawar H. Faraz- (Original signed by)
Project Manager
Enrichment Section
Special Projects Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF THE APRIL 10,1997 MEETING WITH
U.S. ENRICHMENT CORPORATION

At the request of the U.S. Enrichment Corporation (USEC), the meeting between

USEC and NRC staff originally scheduled for April 10,1997 at 9:00 a.m. at the NRC,
,

|

Two White Flint North Building, Room T-3C4,11545 Rockville Pike, Rockville, MD 20852, |
1

to discuss contamination surveys of outside areas of the gaseous diffusion plants, is

hereby cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled.

CONTACT: Yawar Faraz (301) 415-8113 Fax (301) 415-5370
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